
 Public Hearing Notice 
 

Charter School Location Waiver Request to the 
California Department of Education 

 
Thursday, January 12, 2017 

6:30 p.m.  

Taylor Street School 

4350 Taylor Street, Sacramento, California 

 
In accordance with California Education Code Section 33050, the Robla School District 
Governing Board will hold a public hearing  on a request to the California Department of 
Education to waive portions of California Education Code Sections 47605(a)(1) related to 
Geographic Restrictions on Resource Center Locations for Nonclassroom-Based Charter 
Schools. 

Parents, staff and community members are invited to attend and provide input.  

For additional information, please call the Superintendent’s Office at 649-5248. 

 

Posted on:  January 6, 2017 
Posted at:  District Office  
   School Sites  
   District Website 


